From: Vikki Mumford

Sent: ‘Monday, February 20, 2023 2:19 PM
To: AUP Public Comments

Subject: use22-0104

Sent from Mail for Windows

I am a neighbor of 4590 Portola Road, I live at | Portola Road. | see no problem at all with the project and what they
want to do will be an asset to the property and neighborhood.

Thanks, V. Mumford

| ATTENTION: T N T R
| This email originated from outside the City's network. Use caution when opening links and attachments.




From: Marilyn Kirkland B , o

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 10:28 AM

To: AUP Public Comments

Subject: Use 22-104

We live at Portola Rd and are fine with an RV garage being

built at 4590 Portola Rd. We are pleased that the owners have
gone through the permit process and are happy with what they
propose.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary & Marilyn Kirkland

ATTENTION:
This email originated from outside the City's network. Use caution when opening links and attachments.



From: caitlin langford

Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 12:56 PM
To: AUP Public Comments

Subject: USE22-0104

Hello,

As a homeowner on property adjacent to Jon & Frieda Langford's new building location, | would like to voice my
approval for their Shop/RV Garage project. It will be visible from my home but the design and style is very attractive and
I am pleased with the other improvements they have made in our immediate neighborhood. Their project has my
endorsement.

Regards,

Caitlin Langford

ATTENTION:
This email originated from outside the City's network. Use caution when opening links and attachments.



From: Mariah Gasch

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 6:34 AM
To: Annette Manier; Phil Dunsmore
Subject: FW: "USE22-0104"

From: Shiloe Rocha

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 7:53 PM
To: Mariah Gasch <mgasch@atascadero.org>
Subject: "USE22-0104"

In reference to Administrative Use Permit to allow for a 1512 SF detached RV storage garage at
location 4590 Portola Road, | am one of their next door neighbors (Shiloe Rocha, _ ~

My house sits directly adjacent to their home. All of their construction to date has been of the highest
quality. In addition, the Langford family are top notch people and are a pleasure to have as our
neighbors. The RV storage will make for a very clean and tidy yard. As for impact on the
neighborhood, the proposed RV storage will have little to no impact on our neighborhood and | am in
favor of it.

| hope this will help in the decision making process for this project.

Respectfully,

Shiloe Rocha

| ATTENTION: T
| This email originated from outside the City's network. Use caution when opening links and attachments.





